
 

Ansford Academy, Maggs Lane, Castle Cary, Somerset, BA7 7JJ Head of School: Mr Karl Musson 

Tel: 01963 350895   Email: office@ansford.mnsp.org.uk   www.ansford.org.uk 
A company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, Number: 07657806 

 

 
 

25th June 2025 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

RE: Sports Days Mon 14th July & Tues 15th July 2025. 
 

After a successful Sports day last year we will be continuing with two Sports Days with two different 
themes.  Monday 14th July will follow a traditional theme where athletics is the sport of choice.  All 
students will be involved throughout the day following our interform format.  Break and lunch will 
remain at the same time and students will be able to buy lunch and snacks as normal. Students will 
need plenty of water and should bring to school a reusable water bottle so that it can be filled 
up.  We will provide water stations during the day.  Sunhats and sunscreen if the weather is nice and 
warm clothing if not.   
 

Tuesday the 15th July will see our second Sports Day, A Celebration of Sport, where all students will 
complete a carousel of sports activities that students will choose in advance of the day.  These 
activities will include Rounders, Football, Dodgeball, Benchball, Team Building, Table Tennis, Capture 
the Flag and a 3km run.  Students will be able to purchase snacks and lunch as normal.  During this 
day students will compete in their Ansford colours. Students will need to arrive at school in full 
Ansford PE kit but may choose to wear a t-shirt in their new colour.  Again suitable clothing for the 
day is needed.       
 

After lunch the day will finish with students participating in a colour run. There is a cost to this 
activity and we are asking for a £3.50 entry fee.  This fee includes a pair of sunglasses and covers the 
cost of the paint. If your child does not wish to take part then there will be a separate activity 
scheduled for non participants.  
 

Deadline for payment is Monday 30th June and can be made online through The School Gateway 
payment system.   
 

I hope you agree these are two exciting days for our students and I look forward to them embracing 
the opportunity to participate and continue to work on their teamwork skills.   
 

If you have any queries regarding these events, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Grove 

Head of PE 

Ansford Academy 

 

 


